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I writing in support of the proposed changes in the city code. If Portland wishes to be a welcoming
and compassionate city to all our citizens—regardless of their housing status—the city needs to
adopt the proposed zoning changes. As a homeowner, I am not opposed to more diverse zoning in
my neighborhood and progressive, long-term solutions to create a more inclusive city. I am fearful
that my fellow citizens are too heavily focused on the houseless in public spaces, and are neglecting
the larger positive implications of the proposed zoning. 
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